
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 8:41 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Our hydro rates are already extremely expensive. In an economical era where everything from
housing to groceries and all goods/services are becoming increasingly expensive, hydro rates
raising is unsustainable for many families. Entegrus recorded a 5 million dollar net profit in
2024,how can they justify raising costs?

Name: Ryan Ball

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




